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Youth Chairman, THANK YOU! You have shown me what true dedication to America’s children 
is all about! 

Thank you to National President Brenda Bryant for this Ambassadorship and opportunity to be 
part of your team this year. I have learned and grown with this Program and I am so thankful.  

Thank you to the amazing Chairmen I worked with this year for all the creative ideas, events, 
communications and hard work. Each state was unique and brought so many creative ideas and 
events to this Program. You have shown our youth what it means to be PATRIOTIC and have 
given them opportunities to understand love of country. 

Many youth groups were included in dinners and ceremonies, placed Flags on headstones and 
participated in parades. You recognized them for their patriotism and worked alongside them to 
guide the way. 

I appreciate how many patriotic books were donated and given out to children in the community 
and loved seeing books placed inside the Little Libraries around neighborhoods. 

Veterans Reading to Children and Children Reading to Veterans was a huge success. It was great 
to see the veterans and children getting involved with reading and learning about America. The 
children brought smiles to the veterans' faces and both were blessed by the experience.  

I look forward to the Illustrating America contest and seeing the artwork from the children truly 
makes my heart sing. I love to see what America means to them and how they see it from their 
unique points of view.  

Continue to work with the youth; they are the future leaders of this great organization. I started 
this journey as a Junior Girl (way back then); getting involved at a young age educated me on 
what it means to be an American, patriotic and what this organization is about. My experiences 
led me to become Department President and now I was honored to be YOUR National Youth 
Activities Ambassador this year. You never know, you may be educating the future National 
President of this organization.  

Thank you all for the hard work and promoting this wonderful Program. Good luck to my 
successor and I hope your Chairmen accomplish the goals you have set for next year! Have a 
great year!  
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